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The district free and reduced status is at 53%.

We have 1214 directly certified free and reduced students as of March 7, 2022. 
The student’s eligibility status is based on state data.

We have just completed the CEP (Community Eligible Provision) report. This 
report breaks down the free and reduced percentage on each campus.

The total Child Nutrition revenue for the month of February 2022 is $161, 294.49.

We are still working on the Child Nutrition annual financial report due on March 
31, 2022.

We are inviting parents or grandparents to visit the campuses for lunch this 
month. The elementary and high school will be March 22 and the primary and 
middle school on March 24. Feel free to come join us for lunch.

Tina McCormick

Child Nutrition Director


